



November 13, 2014

Mr. Peter Voss President and Owner, Shimco 80 Bullock Drive, Unit 10 Markham, ON L3P 3P7

Dear Mr. Voss,

Congratulations on your organization being the recipient of the **2014 Markham Board of Trade – Innovation Award**. This award is to recognize a successful business that fosters a culture of innovation in technology, manufacturing or marketing.

At the City of Markham, we are so proud to have Shimco as part of our manufacturing business community. For over 25 years, your company has served the aerospace, defense, space, industrial and other industries worldwide with precision manufactured parts, laminated and edgebond shims, tapers and spacers. Your high standards are demonstrated with your ISO 2008: AS9100C Certified Quality Program and also your membership with several key organizations in your industry.

As Mayor, it is especially rewarding to see one of our business entrepreneurs recognized for the success they have achieved. I am proud of your efforts and I am pleased to have this opportunity to extend our congratulations on receiving this award.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Scarpitti Mayor

